
Next Year a Baby Could be in Your Arms 

 

   Interested in Adoption? Join Barbara Paris of Jewish Family Service, 

Inc. and several local families who have recently adopted, for an 

informational meeting about the various adoption options available to 

Connecticut residents. The meeting will take place on Wednesday, May 

11th at 6:30 P.M. at the Fairfield Woods Library located at 1147 Fairfield 

Woods Rd, Fairfield, CT. The meeting is free and open to all. 

   According to Paris, “there are many domestic babies being born every 

day whose mothers and fathers are seeking to find the perfect adoptive 

home for them.  There are also still some choices to adopt older 

children overseas”. Local parents will be available to discuss their 

experiences and show off their beautiful children. 

   Barbara Paris has personally helped hundreds of Connecticut families 

fulfill their adoption dreams and will discuss all of the steps that go into 

a successful adoption including the home study process, preparing a 

profile book and relating to birth parents. Paris is the Vice President of 



JFS and the adoption coordinator. With over 25 year’s experience, she 

has been both locally and nationally recognized for her adoption work 

and was awarded the prestigious “Connecticut Angel in Adoption” in 

Washington D.C.   

   JFS is a Connecticut licensed and accredited adoption and counseling 

agency whose services are available to all Connecticut residents 

regardless of race, color, religion, origin, sex, handicap, sexual 

orientation or age.  They are located at 325 Reef Rd, Ste 210, Fairfield, 

CT 06824. 

   The program is free of charge and open to all.  RSVP‘s are required. 

Please e-mail  info@jfsct.org or call 203-366-5438 or visit the JFS 

website at www.jfsct.org.  
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